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Farewell 2021

Tuesday 14 December

Thank You!

Dear Parents and Caregivers

Thank you all so much for your support over the course of this most extraordinary year. As the saying goes, it
takes a village to raise a child and we are fortunate to be part of an incredible village.

This support was echoed in the BOT community survey with an overwhelmingly positive response. We did
also receive some constructive feedback that we can take forward into 2022.
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As you can see whilst people were generally feeling
very positive, we had some suggestions around
nasr communication, expanding the curriculum further and

support for additional and complex needs.
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Overall people were very positive about our teaching
team and support staff, the breadth of our curriculum
and the opportunities it provides and the
extracurricular opportunities we provide. People were also positive about the work we have done to build
independence and preparedness for secondary and beyond.

As our thoughts move to 2022, | want to wish all our year 8 students well and congratulate them on making it
through their Intermediate years under these most unusual circumstances.

For those of you returning in 2022, we look forward to welcoming you back to what will hopefully be a far
more typical year of Intermediate. Next year we will be doing things slightly differently on day one.

Day One Arrangements — February 3 2022
* Arrive at school between 8:30-9:00am
* Locate one of the student lists posted around the school
* Find your name and your room number
* Go straight to your class to meet your teacher and your new classmates
* Have a great year!

Kind regards

Kyle Brewerton
PRINCIPAL



